YEAR 3 CURRICULUM – Autumn 2
	
	Subject
	What are we learning this term?

	Power Maths
	
[image: Image result for power maths logo]
	In Power Maths this half term we are learning to:
· Write and calculate mathematical statements for multiplication and division using the multiplication tables that they know, including for two-digit multiplied by one-digit numbers
· Recall and use multiplication and division facts for the 3, 4 and 8 multiplication tables.
·  Solve problems, including missing number problems, involving multiplication and division.
· We will also be practicing all of our timetables. Remember to keep practicing them at home!

	Literacy
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	In English, we will be reading Gorilla by Anthony Browne – an imaginative story about a lonely little girl who wants a real-life gorilla to keep her company!
We will be analyzing the text and images, using them as inspiration for writing our own narrative.  We will learn about how, why and when to use direct speech and including it effectively in our writing.

In Active English, we will be focusing on different types of clauses, using verbs and adverbs, and the correct use of inverted commas.


	Curriculum 
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	How is the world divided on a map?

We will be looking at the skill of map reading, locating the key features of a map. This will include knowledge about the equator, time zones and hemispheres.   

	PE
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Our PE days are:

MONDAY 


PE kit of black shorts and plain white T shirt and plimsolls will be needed

All jewellery must be removed and long hair tied back in a ponytail. 

Please make sure PE kit is clearly labelled












YEAR 3 – Team Beech and Team Ash – Autumn Term 2  

The children have had a good start to Year 3 and should enjoy a well-earned half term.  Let’s look ahead to next term - Autumn Term 2. 

This term we will be answering our ‘Big Question’ – How is the world divided on a map? Over the Autumn Term, we shall be continuing to strengthen our understanding of how to use maps, globes and atlases to further develop our understanding of the world. 
Reading books and diaries need to be in school every day. Children will make good progress through regular reading at home at least four times per week or more if possible. 

Children earn book tokens for every time they read at home and get their diary signed by a parent or carer. When they have earnt 70 tokens, they get to visit our school book shop and choose a book to keep for themselves.
Please find attached our curriculum overview and how you can support your child at home. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 
Mr Biddulph (Beech), Miss Dourneen (Ash) and Ms Ihaab (Teaching Assistant)
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